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Celebrate the Capitol’s 100th Anniversary with Twilight Capitol Tours  
 

Madison – In honor of the Capitol’s centennial anniversary, Capitol Tours will offer new twilight tours of 

the exterior of the Capitol and its grounds.  This new tour will include features of the Capitol grounds such as 

the statues, monuments, trees and plantings plus the history of the building. 

 

Twilight tours will occur on Monday, July 10th, Monday, July 24th, and Wednesday, August 9th at 8:00 PM.  

Tours last approximately 45 minutes and will meet at the Colonel Heg statue on the East Wing walkway 

(King Street) of the Capitol.   

 

Tours are free, but space is limited and pre-registration is required.  Please call 608-266-0382 to register.    

 

Visit the Capitol’s Centennial website for additional events and history celebrating the Capitol. Upcoming 

events include: 

 

 

WisPolitics Luncheon: Secrets of the Capitol Building  

             Thursday, June 22 at 12:00 PM 

  Visit WisPolitics for more information 

 

Capitol Centennial Concert on the Square 

             Wednesday, July 5 at 7:00 PM 

  Visit the Wisconsin Chamber Orchestra for more information 

 

Twilight Capitol Tours  

  Monday, July 10 at 8:00 PM 

  Monday, July 24 at 8:00 PM 

  Wednesday, August 9 at 8:00 PM 

 

  Call 608-266-0382 to register  
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https://capitol100th.wisconsin.gov/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/wispolitics-luncheon-secrets-of-the-capitol-building-tickets-33261041671
https://wisconsinchamberorchestra.org/performances/concerts-on-the-square-2-3/

